
April 28, The Tuesday Zoom – Chamber members and visitors 
responded to the prompt of “What’s that hat? How are you engaging?” 

whilst wearing their funkiest hats. 

May 12, The Tuesday Zoom: “Throwback Tuesday” – Virtual attendees 
dressed in their most rad outfits from the 1980s and told stories about 

their experiences back then.

May 5, The Tuesday Zoom:  
“Our Heroes” – Zoom attendees 
made signs thanking their heroes 

and appreciating nurses, teachers, 
and all other extraordinary ordinary 

humans.

FROM THE CEO
Since March 1, we have brought essential 
information to our members and subscribers that 
helped them find financial, mental, and logistics 
support during the COVID-19 crisis. As we begin 
our summer, we will continue in our efforts to 
assist our community and businesses whether 
they are members or not. Numerous recipients 
including government officials have commented 
on our no-nonsense approach to distributing only 
information from authenticated sources. If you are 
not on our email list and would like to enroll, just 
let us know.
On the fun side of things, we organize a weekly 
Tuesday Zoom meeting that is open to everyone. 
We usually have a fun theme for the meeting, 
and we all meet to discuss what else is in going 
on with our businesses and community. It is also 
an opportunity to ask questions about the latest 
developments for economic recovery. Find out 
more by visiting our chamber website at www.
lakenonacc.org and looking on the events page.
Mentioning events, your chamber intends to return 
to the event schedule as soon as we can do it safely 
and based on guidance from our best information 
sources on how to avoid this virus.
Please stay safe and well. Support our local 
businesses and nonprofits, who need your 
donations.
Your board of directors and Chamber staff 
constantly work to bring essential value to your 
community. Find out how you can benefit and 
participate in this process by calling us at (407) 
796-2230.

Don Long, President/CEO


